English Book

Elementary School
Grade 6





| One | 2 Two | 3 Three | 4 Four | Five |
|----------------------|------------|------------------|-----------|--------------------|
| Six | Seven | 8 Eight |) Nine | 10 Ten |
| 11 | 12 | 13 | 14 | 15 |
| Eleven | Twelve | Thirteen | Fourteen | Fifteen |
| 16 | 17 | 18 | Ø | 20 |
| Sixteen | Seventeen | Eighteen | Nineteen | Twenty |
| Ø | Z// | 30 | J | Fifty |
| Zero | Twenty-one | Thirty | Forty | |
| 60 | Seventy | & | <i>gy</i> | 400 |
| Sixty | | Eighty | Ninety | One hundred |
| 1000 One thousand | | 0.000 million | | 000.000 billion |

2016



http://mautidakmauharusmau.blogspot.co.id/

Table of Content

| Table of Content | 1 |
|------------------|-----|
| Chapter 1 | 2 |
| Chapter 2 | 3 |
| Chapter 3 | 5 |
| Chapter 4 | 6 |
| Test | 7 |
| Chapter 5 | 8 |
| Final Test | 9 |
| Note | 1 - |

Numbers

A. Let's count!

| 1 One | 2 Two | Three | 4 Four | Five |
|------------------|--------------------------|---------------------|-----------|-----------------|
| Six | Seven | S Eight |) Nine | 19 Ten |
| 11 | <mark>12</mark> | 13 | 14 | 15 |
| Eleven | Twelve | Thirteen | Fourteen | Fifteen |
| 16 | 17 | 18 | 19 | 20 |
| Sixteen | Seventeen | Eighteen | Nineteen | Twenty |
| Ø Zero | 211 Twenty-one | 30 Thirty | Forty | 50 Fifty |
| 60 | Seventy | 3 | 9 | 100 |
| Sixty | | Eighty | Ninety | One hundred |
| 1000 | 1.000.000 | | | 000.000 |
| One thousand | One million | | | pillion |

B. Write the numbers in Ennglish!

| 1. | 25 | |
|-----|--------|--|
| 2. | 36 | |
| 3. | 48 | |
| 4. | 150 | |
| 5. | 255 | |
| 6. | 369 | |
| 7. | 1.500 | |
| 8. | 2.360 | |
| 9. | 10.00 | |
| 10. | 25.698 | |

| A | : What is your telephone number? | What is your telephone number? |
|----|--|----------------------------------|
| В | : My telephone number is 253 698. | |
| A | : What is your hobby? | What is your hobby? |
| В | : My hobby is studying. | |
| A | : What is your favorite color? | What is your favorite color? |
| В | : My favorite color is red. | |
| A | : What is your favorite subject? | What is your favorite subject? |
| В | : My favorite subject is Mathematics. | |
| A | : What is your favorite food? | What is your favorite food? |
| В | : My favorite food is fried rice. | |
| A | : What is your favorite drink? | What is your favorite drink? |
| В | : My favorite drink is orange juice. | |
| A | : What is your favorite fruit? | What is your favorite fruit? |
| В | : My favorite fruit is apple. | |
| A | : What is your favorite vegetable? | What is your favorite vegetable? |
| В | : My favorite vegetable is carrot. | |
| | | |
| В. | Fill the blanks, and introduce yourself to the | |
| | • | I come from I live in |
| | | I am years old. I was |
| | | I study in |
| | • | s and my mother's name is |
| | | sister and |
| | | r. My telephone number is My |
| | hobby is | |
| | · | My favorite subject is My |
| | · | y favorite drink is My favorite |
| | fruit is and my favorite | vegetable is |

Reading Comprehension

A. Read the text below!

On Sunday, Tom gets up at 10 o'clock. Then he reads his newspaper in the kitchen. He has breakfast at 11.30 and then he telephones his mother in Scotland.

In the afternoon, at 1.00, Tom plays tennis with his sister and after that, they eat lunch in a restaurant. At 6.00, Tom swims for one hour and then he goes by bike to his brother's house. They talk and listen to music.

Tom watches television in the evening and drinks a glass of Jack Daniel's whiskey. He goes to bed at 11.30.

| В. | TRI | UE or FALSE? Correct those are wrong! |
|----|-----|--|
| | 1. | Tom gets up at 10am on Sundays. |
| | 2. | Tom reads the newspaper in the lounge. |
| | 3. | His father lives in Scotland. |
| | 4. | Tom plays tennis with his sister. |
| | 5. | Tom and his sister eat before playing tennis. |
| | 6. | Tom goes swimming at five o'clock. |
| | 7. | Tom drives to his brother's house. |
| | 8. | Tom and his brother listen to music. |
| | 9. | Tom drinks a glass of wine in the evening. |
| | 10. | Tom goes to bed at 11.30pm. |
| | | |
| C. | Ans | swer the questions below! |
| | 1. | What time does Tom have breakfast on Sunday? |
| | 2. | Who does he telephone in the morning? |
| | 3. | Where does his mother live? |
| | 4. | What time does he play tennis with his sister? |
| | 5. | How long does Tom swim for? |
| | 6. | How does Tom go to his brother's house? |
| | 7. | What does Tom drink in the evening? |
| | 8. | What time does Tom go to bed? |
| | | |

Reading Comprehension

A. Read the text below!

D. True or False? Correct those are wrongly

Carly's Family

Carly has a large family. She lives with four people. She also has two pets. Carly's dad is a doctor. He works at the hospital. He helps people who are sick. Carly's mom works at home. She cooks for the family. She drives the kids to soccer practice. Carly has two brothers. James is ten years old. Scott is fourteen years old. Carly has two pets. Jinx is a small, black cat. Diego is a large, brown dog. Carly loves her family!

| | 1. | Carly has a big family. |
|----|-----------------------------------|---|
| | 2. | Carly has two cats. |
| | 3. | Jinx is a cat. |
| | 4. | Scott is older than James. |
| | 5. | James is not younger than Scott. |
| Ε. | Ans | swer the questions! |
| | 1. | Where does Carly's dad work? |
| | 2. | Who drives Carly's brothers to soccer practice? |
| | 3. | How old is James and Scott? |
| | 4. | How many pets does Carly have? |
| | 5. | What are Carly's pets? |
| | | , i ——————————————————————————————————— |
| F. | | |
| F. | | anslate the sentences below into English! Carly memiliki sebuah keluarga besar. |
| F. | Tro | anslate the sentences below into English! |
| F. | Tro | anslate the sentences below into English! Carly memiliki sebuah keluarga besar. |
| F. | Tro 1. 2. | Anslate the sentences below into English! Carly memiliki sebuah keluarga besar. Dia tinggal dengan empat orang. |
| F. | Tro 1. 2. | Carly memiliki sebuah keluarga besar Dia tinggal dengan empat orang Dia juga memiliki dua hewan peliharaan |
| F. | Tro 1. 2. 3. | Anslate the sentences below into English! Carly memiliki sebuah keluarga besar Dia tinggal dengan empat orang Dia juga memiliki dua hewan peliharaan Ayah Carly adalah seorang dokter |
| F. | Tro 1. 2. 3. 4. 5. | Anslate the sentences below into English! Carly memiliki sebuah keluarga besar. Dia tinggal dengan empat orang. Dia juga memiliki dua hewan peliharaan. Ayah Carly adalah seorang dokter. Dia (Ik) bekerja di rumah sakit. |
| F. | Tro 1. 2. 3. 4. 5. | Anslate the sentences below into English! Carly memiliki sebuah keluarga besar Dia tinggal dengan empat orang Dia juga memiliki dua hewan peliharaan Ayah Carly adalah seorang dokter Dia (Ik) bekerja di rumah sakit Ibu Carly bekerja di rumah |
| F. | 1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 6. 7. 8. | Anslate the sentences below into English! Carly memiliki sebuah keluarga besar Dia tinggal dengan empat orang Dia juga memiliki dua hewan peliharaan Ayah Carly adalah seorang dokter Dia (Ik) bekerja di rumah sakit Ibu Carly bekerja di rumah |
| F. | Tro 1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 6. 7. 8. | Anslate the sentences below into English! Carly memiliki sebuah keluarga besar. Dia tinggal dengan empat orang. Dia juga memiliki dua hewan peliharaan. Ayah Carly adalah seorang dokter. Dia (Ik) bekerja di rumah sakit. Ibu Carly bekerja di rumah. Dia memasak untuk keluarga. Dia mengantar anak-anak ke latihan sepak bola. |

TEST

| NAME | : |
|-------|---|
| CLASS | : |

В.

Read the text below!

My name is Ben

My name is Ben and I come from Australia. I am 24 years old and I live in a small town near Sydney called Branton.

I don't have a job now, but normally I clean shop windows. I am not married but I have a very beautiful girlfriend. Her name is Maria. Maybe, we'll get married next year.

My girlfriend is an actress, but she isn't very famous. She acts in a small theatre in our town. At the weekend, we like to go swimming in a big lake near my house.

I normally get up at eight o'clock, but on Thursday I get up at six o'clock because that is the day when I go running in the park.

| A | Are | these | statements | true | or | false? | Correct | those | that | are | wrong |
|-------------|--------|--------|---------------|-------|-----|---------|---------|--------|------|------|---------|
| <i>-</i> \. | \sim | 111636 | 3141611161113 | II ue | VI. | 1 4136. | | 111036 | | ai e | WI CIIG |

10. When does Ben go running?

| Are | e these statements true or false? Correct those that are wrong. |
|------------------------------------|---|
| 1. | Ben lives in Sydney, Australia. |
| 2. | Ben is 26 years old. => |
| 3. | Ben's normal job is cleaning windows. => |
| 4. | Ben is single. => |
| 5. | Ben doesn't have any children. => |
| 6. | Ben's girlfriend works in the local theatre. => |
| 7. | They go swimming in the river at the weekend. => |
| 8. | Ben gets up at eight o'clock usually. => |
| 9. | Ben plays tennis on Thursdays. => |
| | |
| | Ben gets up early on Thursdays. => |
| 10. | Ben gets up early on Thursdays. =>swer these questions about the "My Name Is Ben" reading. |
| 10. | |
| 10. Ans 1. | swer these questions about the "My Name Is Ben" reading. |
| 10. An: 1. 2. | swer these questions about the "My Name Is Ben" reading. Where does Ben come from? |
| 10. Ans 1. 2. 3. | Swer these questions about the "My Name Is Ben" reading. Where does Ben come from? How old is Ben? |
| 10. Ans 1. 2. 3. 4. | Where does Ben live? |
| 10. An: 1. 2. 3. 4. 5. | Where does Ben come from? Where does Ben live? Is Ben married? |
| 10. Ans. 1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 6. | Where does Ben come from? Where does Ben live? Is Ben married? What is Ben's girlfriend called? |
| 10. Ans: 1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 6. 7. | Where does Ben come from? How old is Ben? Where does Ben live? Is Ben married? What is Ben's girlfriend called? Do they have any children? |

Reading Comprehension

A. Read the text below!

Pedro's house

Pedro is from Portugal. He lives with his parents in Lisbon in an old house by the sea. The house is not big but he likes it very much. There are three bedrooms upstairs; one for his parents, one for his sister and one for him. The bathroom and the living room are downstairs. In the living room there is a lovely fireplace. Next to the living room is the kitchen. The kitchen is not modern but they have a new washing machine. In the evening, the family sits in the living room to watch TV and has dinner. At the back of the house there is a small but very beautiful garden with different plants and flowers. His father likes to spend his free time there. Pedro likes to spend most of his time at home in his bedroom. It's also his study room where he has a desk and a stereo. He loves his room because he can see the sea from the window. It's a fantastic view.

| B. | Are | e the following statements IRUE or FALSE? | |
|------------|-----|---|------------------|
| | 1. | Pedro's house is old and small. (|) |
| | 2. | Pedro usually goes to the beach in his free tir | ne. () |
| | 3. | Pedro likes his bedroom because it's big. (|) |
| | 4. | Pedro has a sister. () | |
| | 5. | Pedro lives with his parents and his sister. (_ |) |
| C . | Ans | swer the following questions from the text! | |
| | 1. | Where is Pedro from? | |
| | 2. | What does his family do the evening? | |
| | 3. | What does his father do in his free time? | |
| | 4. | Why does Pedro love his room? | |
| D. | Cor | mplete the sentences from the text! | |
| | 1. | Pedro's kitchen is | |
| | 2. | There is a in | the living room. |
| | 3. | There is a small but very beautiful garden at | the |
| | 4. | There are different | in the garden. |

FINAL TEST: ENGLISH FOR ELEMENTARY SCHOOL LEVEL 6

| A . | Wr | ite the number | s in English! | |
|------------|-----|----------------|--------------------|---|
| | 1. | 25 | | |
| | 2. | 36 | | |
| | 3. | 48 | | |
| | 4. | 150 | | |
| | 5. | 255 | | |
| | 6. | 369 | | |
| | 7. | 1.500 | | |
| | 8. | 2.360 | | |
| | 9. | 10.00 | | |
| | 10. | 25.698 | | |
| | | | | |
| В. | Ans | swer the quest | ions below! | |
| | 1. | Hello, how are | you? | |
| | 2. | What is your n | ame? | |
| | 3. | Where do you | come from? | |
| | 4. | Where do you | live? | |
| | 5. | Who do you liv | e with? | |
| | 6. | How old are yo | u? | |
| | 7. | Where and who | en were you born? | - |
| | 8. | Where do you | study? | |
| | 9. | What is your f | ather's name? | |
| | 10. | What is your n | nother's name? | |
| | 11. | How many brot | hers do you have? | _ |
| | 12. | How many siste | ers do you have? | |
| | 13. | What is your t | elephone number? | _ |
| | 14. | What is your h | obby? | |
| | 15. | What is your f | avorite color? | |
| | 16. | What is your f | avorite subject? | |
| | 17. | What is your f | avorite food? | |
| | 18. | What is your f | avorite drink? | |
| | 19. | What is your f | avorite vegetable? | _ |

| | 20. | . What is your favorite fruit? | |
|------------|-------------------------|--|--|
| C . | Translate into English! | | |
| | 1. | Pada hari Minggu, Tom bangun jam 10.00. | |
| | 2. | Kemudian dia membaca korannya di dapur. | |
| | 3. | Dia sarapan pada jam 11.30. | |
| | 4. | Kemudian dia menelpon ibunya di Skotlandia. | |
| | 5. | Pada siang hari, jam 1.00, Tom bermain Tenis dengan adik perempuannya. | |
| | 6. | Setelah itu, mereka makan siang di restoran. | |
| | 7. | Pada jam 6.00, Tom berenang selama 1 jam. | |
| | 8. | Kemudian dia pergi naik sepeda ke rumah adik laki-lakinya. | |
| | 9. | Mereka berbicara dan mendengarkan musik. | |
| | 10. | Pada sore hari Tom menonton TV dan pergi tidur pada jam 11.30. | |
| D. | Tro | anslate the sentences below into English! | |
| | 1. | Carly memiliki sebuah keluarga besar. | |
| | 2. | Dia tinggal dengan empat orang. | |
| | 3. | Dia juga memiliki dua hewan peliharaan. | |
| | 4. | Ayah Carly adalah seorang dokter | |
| | 5. | Dia (lk) bekerja di rumah sakit. | |
| | 6. | Ibu Carly bekerja di rumah. | |
| | 7. | Dia memasak untuk keluarga. | |
| | 8. | Dia mengantar anak-anak ke latihan sepak bola. | |
| | 9. | Carly mempunyai dua saudara laki-laki. | |
| | 10. | James berusia sepuluh tahun | |